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KS2 Country Dance Events – Summer 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Country Dancers have been working hard this year to prepare for our Summer term events. This year, 
along with the Summer Fun Day and another visit to the Care Home, we have been invited to dance at the 
Billingshurst Show. I am pleased to share the details below.  
 
Summer Fun Day – Saturday 7th June 2025 – 12:15pm  
The dancers will once again be entertaining audiences at this year’s summer fun day! The children will 
gather near the sound system at 12pm and perform a number of dances that we have learnt this year. 
Can I please ask that all children have a parent/carer to stay and watch. They will have their new Country 
Dance kit to wear for the performance. If your child also takes part in choir, please do not worry about 
choosing. They can come over once the choir has finished their performance! 
 
Billingshurst Show – Saturday 29th June 2025 – 1:15pm  
I am delighted to share that the Country Dancers have been invited to perform at the Billingshurst Show 
this year. Again, can I please request that all children have a parent/carer to stay and watch and they will 
have their new Country Dance kit to wear for the performance. I am aware many children are also taking 
part in other roles and therefore expect some children to be exiting the arena and coming straight back on. 
This is not a problem at all. I hope as many children as possible can join us so we can make it a real show.  
 
Derwent Lodge 
I am pleased to say our last performance was so good that we have been invited back to perform again at 
the care home. Similar to last time, this will be in school hours. Date to be confirmed nearer the time! 
 
Please could you complete the Google form for upcoming events and if you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to get in touch.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UToqt2KdhiCTkqFescmzMt_r5CTAX1rKQbniBPbT9X0/edit 

 
 
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Waters 
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